## Parents comments on learning this week:

As we are unable to send out our weekly information in the children's individual books, we would love you to share your comments with us via email to:

nursery@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Please feel free to share comments, photos and anything your child has been doing at home that we can share in Nursery.

WELCOME to St Margaret's Nursery.

It is so nice to welcome everybody to our first week in Nursery.

We have had a lovely first week getting to know our new Teachers and meeting new friends. This week in Nursery we have been exploring our environment indoors and outdoors. We have been learning some new rules to keep us safe in Nursery and to help us to learn and have fun.

Dear parents and carers

If you haven't already, please bring a pair of wellies into Nursery for your child.

Please ensure they are clearly labelled.

**Many Thanks** 

<u>Date given</u>: 18<sup>th</sup> September 2020

## What have we been doing in Nursery this week?

We have been singing lots of nursery rhymes using the song bag this week and have had lots of fun joining in with the words and actions to each song.

We have also been listening to lots of stories. Listening to and joining in with stories will really help us to develop our language as well as our imagination and creativity.

This week we have been introduced to Jigsaw Jenny who is going to be helping us with our circle time sessions each week. Jigsaw is a PSHE programme which is followed right through our school. This helps us with our personal, social and emotional development.

## **Homework**

Practise singing nursery rhymes at home.
Which ones can you remember from our song bag?

